
I work in social services hand delivering some of this service money and I am so angry at this system and 
the lack of accountability and follow through with measure 110. The first thing we should have done was 
open multiple sobering centers making access to treatment and harm reduction EASIER and more 
AVAILABLE! 
I know this is a controversial topic but honestly I don’t know how anyone can be happy with what’s 
happened after passing this bill. It’s made stigma worse, it’s killed more people, made it easier to die, 
easier to get high, harder to get clean, more accessible dope, and so much more. The fact that they 
removed all accountability needs to change at-least back to a misdemeanor crime with real punishment. 
Don’t get me wrong - I am all for decriminalizing some drugs and keeping addicts out of jail and prison. 
However I am NOT at all for my people dying, for our community to keep suffering, and for our families 
to continue having broken hearts. I don’t understand how sobering centers, detox centers and 
treatment facilities have not been opened and how we continue trying to do the same thing (give 
paraphernalia to ppl in the form of foil, meth pipes and straws) with all this additional funding that could 
actually be used to change our city. This makes me SICK to my stomach. 
I am in long term recovery for 5 plus years and I have never seen an epidemic like this. Worse than Covid 
and if the end goal is to wipe out our population the it’s working. 
The access to services needs to change. 
 
Repeal Measure 110 and give us back hope for our recovery communities. 
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